
New Gate Church 

3350 S. Winston St. 

Aurora, Co 80013 

(303)522-2226

To: Whom it may concern, 

My name is In Suk Hannah Guan. I am the senior pastor of New Gate Church. We are currently in 

process of building a gymnasium adjacent to our existing building. I want to inform the city of 

Aurora that Mr. Ugljesa Janjic is the head architect and New Gate Church's 

representative for this project. On the behalf of New Gate Church, we give full rights to Ugljesa 

Janjic to access any necessary information that he will need to help complete the building of

gymnasium. Please contact me for any further questions at 303-522-2226. Thank you very 

much. 

Sincerely, 

In Suk Hannah Guan, senior pastor of New Gate Church
October 3, 2016.  




